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2°1 APR 2016

G Hall
FYl-request-3902-19f7a97 @requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear G Hall

Thank you for your request of 16 April 2016 for official information held by the Ministry of
Education. You requested:

e A copy of the draft ERO report the Ministry of Education undertook for Whanganui
High School in term 3 of 2015

Your request has been considered under the Official Information Act (the Act).

As your request is more closely connected with the functions of the Education Review Office,
your request has been transfered under section 14(b)(ii) of the Act.

Under sections 19 and 28(3) of the Act you have the right to ask an Ombudsman to review
this decision.

Yours sincerely

Steve Groom
Group Manager
Government, Executive and Ministerial Services
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